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February 2020 

Early work starting in February on the Nowra Bridge project   

The Australian and NSW Governments are funding a new four lane bridge over the 

Shoalhaven River, upgraded intersections and additional lanes on the Princes 

Highway.  

The Nowra Bridge project will improve traffic flow and ease congestion on a major section of the Princes 

Highway and deliver safer and more reliable journeys within the Nowra-Bomaderry area. Fulton Hogan 

Construction has been awarded the design and construction contract for the project and will start early work 

in February. 

 
Artist’s impression of the new bridge 

 
Detailed design  

The project team are using the recommendations from the submissions report to help shape the final 

design for the project. The submissions report reviewed all community feedback received during the display 

of the concept design. The final design will be available to the community later this year. 
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Early work activities  

From February the following activities will start on site: 

 Establishing site office compounds and storage areas 

 Demolition of acquired houses and structures 

 Installing temporary traffic control and safety barriers 

 Installing boundary fencing and temporary fencings around work areas 

 Removing minor vegetation within the bridge and road alignment  

 Carrying out land and river survey and geotechnical work  

 Investigating and relocating utility services  

 Setting up water quality basins, dust measuring monitors and sediment control fencing  

 Starting soft soil treatment at Bomaderry Creek bridge. 

Major construction work will start in late 2020 with the project expected to be complete in 2024.  

How will the work affect you? 

Work will be carried out between 7am and 6pm Mondays to Fridays and 8am and 1pm Saturdays, 

weather permitting.  

There may be some work required at night in some locations to reduce impacts on traffic flow. Nearby 

residents and the community will be notified in advance of this work. 

Traffic changes 

There will be some temporary traffic changes to ensure work areas are safe.  

Please keep to speed limits and follow the direction of traffic controllers and signs. For the latest traffic 

updates, you can call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW App. 

Thank you for your patience during this important work. 

 

  

1800 331 713 

NowraBridgeProject@fultonhogan.com.au 

nswroads.work/NowraBridge 

 

 

Contact us 
 If you need help understanding this 

information, please contact the 

Translating and Interpreting Service 

on 131 450 and ask them to call us 

on 1800 331 713. 

 


